Glenda E. Hood N
Secretary of State

May 26, 2004

CUELLAR ENTERPRISES, INC.
4509 14 ST WEST
BRADENTON, FL 34207

SUBJECT: CUELLAR ENTERPRISES, INC.
Ref. Number; PO3000031750

To Whom it May Concern:

in a recent audit of our records we have determined that the original Articles of
incorporation for CUELLAR ENTERPRISES, INC., document number
P03080031 750, has been misplaced and has not been imaged for the official
record.

The purpose of this letter is to ask you to furnish us with a photocopy of the
articles, so that we can complete our records.

Please send the copy to:

Division of Corporations
P.O. Box 6327
Tallahasseeg, FL. 32314
Attn: Lyn Turley-Shoffstall

! hope this request is not too much of an inconvenience,

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact
me at (850) 245-6900.

Sincerely,

Lyn Turley-Shoffstall,

Management Review Specialist

Bureau of Commercial Recording Letter number: 904A00036741
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